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NIIT_LUCKNOW_Interview_Congratulations 
Prof Madhurima Lall 
Director, CPC, LU 
 
Dear Ma'am, 
 
It was pleasure Conducting Drive with Lucknow University Students!!! 
 
NIIT is glad to announce and congratulate Lucknow University Students for successfully 
clearing three rounds of interview session. 
 
We hereby inform you that selected 5 students have been promoted for final discussion round 
with our Director head Mr. Deepak Singh on Wednesday)of this week). NIIT will take care to 
inform the selected students for the session. 
 
Name of selected students are mentioned below:  
 
DT-Business Operations- SHIVIKA, SHIVANSHU and SWEETY. 
DT-Business Trainer- RASHl JAISWAL and BHANOO. 
 
We heartily congratulate them for selection and we sincerely appreciate the Time and Efforts you 
dedicated for NIIT Campus Drive.  
 
Hoping for further interview sessions ahead. 
 
Have a good day!! 
 
HR Nitya Shukla 
Industry Collaboration   
NIIT Lucknow 
  
 
 

mailto:placementlkouniv@gmail.com

